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2025 EPLO's Board Meeting concluded succesfully at Sounion

The annual meeting of the Board of Directors of the EPLO was held at the EPLO Sounion premise on
Thursday, 11 September 2025.

The governing body of the EPLO is the Board of Directors, comprised of the representatives of member
international organizations, member states, public authorities and universities/institutions.

The EPLO had the honor to welcome representatives of member states, Public Authorities and Universities,
the permanent observers of the EPLO Missions in the UN, members of the EPLO Executive Committee,
Directors of Departments, respresentatives of all the entities of EPLO and observers. During the Meeting,
the EPLO Director Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis, presented all the activities of the EPLO for the past year and the
goals for the year to come.
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